

Thursday 31st January

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers

We would like Year 4 to have the opportunity to visit The Catalyst Museum on **Wednesday 6th March**.

Our next science topic will be electricity therefore at the museum the children will explore this, making their own circuits and exploring electricity in a hands-on way.

We will be leaving school by coach at **9.45** so children should arrive promptly for our usual 9.15 registration. We will be back for the end of school.

All pupils should be in full school uniform (including correct school shoes) and should remember to bring a packed lunch, which we recommend they bring in a backpack (school bought or other type) or otherwise in a disposable bag. No glass or fizzy drinks.

The suggested donation towards the cost of this trip is £21. Payment and consent should be done on ParentPay (www.parentpay.com) by Wednesday 27th February. If you are unable to contribute towards the cost of this trip please confirm this to the Bursar, via the school office, with a signed note addressed to Trip Finance, giving consent for your child to go on the trip. Please note that if there are not enough contributions towards the cost of the trip it may not go ahead, in which case any payments received will be refunded.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Lunn

Year 4 Teacher

Headteacher: Mrs L Edwards BA(Hons), PGCE.

Tel: 01695 729912 Email: enquiries@maharishischool.com www.maharishischool.com